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To whom it may concern,
 
Currently funding is provided to The Oregon Law Center from a variety of
sources including state court filing fees, Interest on Lawyers Trust Accounts,
The Lawyers Campaign for Equal Justice, federal, state and foundation grants
and attorney fees awarded against opposing parties. I feel the current system
of funding provides the necessary assistance to those in need, and opportunity
for due diligence to determine the legitimacy of cases.  
 
As good and honorably intentioned SB 1533 may be, if passed I feel this could
be creating a vacuum with the potential to consume vast amounts of court
time and award funds without assessing whether cases are legitimate.
 
Thank you for your consideration
Susan Hutchinson
Hi-Valley Development Corp.
P: 541-505-8160 C: 541-953-0769
E: susanh@owmgt.com
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